

Fwd: Tennova's Planned Hospital

1 message

Sarah Powell <sarah.powell@knoxmpc.org>
To: "Mahan, Betty Jo" <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>

Mon, Dec 9, 2013 at 12:54 PM

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Cliff Grubb <cliffgrubb@gmail.com>

Date: Sat, Dec 7, 2013 at 5:47 PM Subject: Tennova's Planned Hospital

To: "contact@knoxmpc.org" <contact@knoxmpc.org>

All-

I read the documents on the new planned Hospital and wanted to be a part of the official record and say that the proper studies have not been completed and approving this Hospital without them is a mistake. This Hospital will significantly impact West Hills. There has been no traffic study done on West Hills. The MPC is doing an injustice for a Hospital we really don't need. There is a Hospital 10 minutes in each direction that has virtually no wait. Truly ridiculous.

- Clifford Grubb